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fo 0NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V 

1450 MARIA LANE 
WALNUT CREEK, CAUFORNIA 94596-5368 

DEC 3 1 1992 

Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: MEETING REPORT 

This refers to the meeting held between Southern California Edison Company 
(SCE) and Region V personnel at the Region V office on December 3, 1992. The 

purpose of the meeting was to discuss the San Onofre Nuclear Generating 
Station Unit 1 permanent shutdown planning. Details of the meeting are 
described in the enclosed Meeting Report.  

Overall we found the meeting to be beneficial. We recognize the efforts you 
have taken to ensure that the Unit 1 permanent shutdown has been thoroughly 
planned and coordinated. We encourage you to continue your efforts in these 
areas.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosed 

report will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.  

Should you have any questions concerning this report, we will be please to 
discuss them with you.  

Sincerely, 

K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and 

Projects 

Enclosures: 1. Meeting Report Nos. 50-206/92-35, 50-361/92-35, 
50-362/92-35 

2. Meeting Slides 

cc w/enclosures: 
H. E. Morgan, Vice President and Site Manager 
R. W. Krieger, Jr., Station Manger 
State of California 
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bcc w/enclosure: 
J. Martin 
B. Faulkenberry 
G. Cook 
Docket File 
Project Inspector 
Resident Inspector 

bcc w/" enclosure: 
M. Smith 
J. Zollicoffer 
J. Bianchi 
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